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Dear esteemed community members, partners, and friends,
  The last three months of the calendar year typically 

bring with them a rush of activity and this year is no 
exception. While our system of care is anticipating policy 
changes at both the federal and state level, we are also 
advocating for our case management staff and recognizing the 
hard work of all of our staff. 

Partnership for Strong Families prepared heavily for the 
implementation of both the federal Families First Prevention 
and Services Act and state Senate Bills 80 and 96. Starting 
October 1st, The Family First Prevention Services Act 
(FFPSA) will make funding available for time-limited 
prevention services for mental health, substance abuse, and 
in-home parent skill-based programs for youth who are 
candidates for foster care, pregnant or parenting youth in 
foster care, and the parents or kin caregivers of those youth.

providers to make a child’s return to their home of origin a safe one. So far in 2021, 
children have been reunified with their biological caregiver. Thanks to everyone involved 
for working together to make reunification a reality!

MESSAGE FROM THE CEO

 Meanwhile, Senate Bills 80 and 96 will result in a significant increase in staffings 
for cases and will include additional stakeholders such as the child and the 
caregiver. There will also now be a specific statutory placement priority and new 
elements to be considered in keeping siblings together.      

Also on the legislative front, we are encouraged by the Florida Coalition for 
Children and their advocacy efforts to increase the salaries of our dedicated Family 
Care Counselors (FCCs). As our FFCs face increased challenges heightened by the 
COVID-19 pandemic, we believe they deserve to be compensated for their 
extraordinary efforts. Back here at PSF, we had our virtual employee Recognition 
Event in September to honor the incredible work of our team and case 
management partners. While we were disappointed to not be able to hold the event 
in person due to the COVID-19 delta variant, we still presented awards for our 
staff and gifted all staff members with $10 gift cards. I could not be more proud of 
the incredible team of dedicated staff who serve our children and families every day.

On a bittersweet note, one of our board members, Barabra Locke, 
recently stepped down from her place on the board to take care of family. Ms. 
Locke, who also served as treasurer, took her role seriously and had a huge 
heart for local children and their families. We thank her for her years of service 
in her leadership role and wish her all the best as she prioritizes her family. 
Elsewhere on the board, we will also be appointing a new foster parent board 
member for the Eighth Circuit. As an organization serving a foster 
parent population, it’s important we allow their voices to be heard in our 
leadership capacity.

As the year inches to a close, I’d like to wish everyone a bright holiday 
season and healthy and happy new year. We are looking forward to great things in 
2022! 

November is  
National 
Adoption 

Month!

Celebrate 
with us on 
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Stevie Doyle
Director of Communications 

and Engagement

Heart Gallery Spotlight

Chasity, 11 years old 

Chasity is an adorable child who is ready to be part of a loving and active family. 
Chasity is a “girly-girl” who loves pink and describes herself as being pretty and funny. 
She is full of energy and is looking forward to being part of a family who shares her 
active lifestyle and spirited humor. Chasity needs a patient family – one who has the 
capability to assist her daily and work closely with her professional team to guide her in 
being able to reach her full potential in life.

Chasity has a bright future ahead of her! If you desire additional joy, laughter, and 
excitement in your life, please do not hesitate to contact Seanetta Robinson at 
Seanetta.Robinson@pfsf.org or 386-243-8812.

Coyoete, 16 years old 

Coyoete is a special teen with unique experiences, and her heart’s desire is to be a 
part of a special family. She is very easy to engage and has a likeable personality. 
Coyoete is friendly and outgoing and makes friends easily. As most teen girls, she 
enjoys listening to music, and interacting with friends. She also enjoys moderate 
physical activities outdoors, animals, and drawing and coloring. Due to Coyoete’s 
unique experiences and needs, it is important that her forever family also have 
experience working with teen girls.  Coyoete would thrive best in a single female or 
two parent family that can offer her safety, structure, and unconditional love. She 
is also in need of a forever family that can advocate for her educational needs and 
help her transition successfully into adulthood. My Adoption ID is 100298733.

To learn more, please contact Seanetta Robinson at Seanetta.Robinson@pfsf.org or 
call 386-853-5996.

FROM THE EDITOR’S DESK: Community Relations and 
Recruitment Update

During the past few months, I have been able to see the Partnership for 
Strong Families' Community come together and support our Back to School 
Drive, fulfill numerous normalcy requests, and begin to support our Wish 
Upon a Star efforts. We would not be able to support our youth without 
the incredible community that wraps around PSF and for that I am so 
grateful.

The Community Relations Team has been hard at work planning for our 
upcoming recruitment year as well as hoping to host in-person info nights 
and events again. We continue to have the goal in mind of recruiting the 
best foster and adoptive families and additional supporters to add to PSF's 
network of incredible resources. As we approach the Holiday season, I 
hope you consider supporting us through our Wish Upon a Star efforts to 
make an impact on the Holiday season of the youth we serve. May your 
Holidays be restful and filled with your family and lots of love this year.

stevie.doyle
Cross-Out
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Wish Upon a Star 2021

Partnership for Strong Families' team of elves is busy preparing for our biggest donation drive of the 
year, the Wish Upon a Star (WUAS) holiday toy drive benefiting local youth in foster care. More 
than half of our 1,400 youth in care will not be home for the holidays this year, which is why we 
believe that they all deserve to have their wishes granted this year! If you are interested in supporting 
us or finding out more information, please email us at GetEngaged@pfsf.org
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As November is National Adoption Month, Partnership for Strong Families will hold our 7th annual 
Superhero 5K event at Westside Park in Gainesville! The Superhero 5K is a family-friendly event that 
invites superheroes of all ages and experience levels to dress as their favorite superhero and race to 
the finish. Funds raised from this event will go toward finding forever families for children awaiting 
their permanent homes. The 5K will be held on Sunday, November 7th, with the race starting at 8:30 
am! Children 5 and under are FREE, children ages 6 to 15 are $5 per child (children’s T-shirts are 
available for an additional $5), ages 16 and up will be $20 per participant, which includes a
race shirt. Registration for children who are in licensed foster care through PSF is FREE with a 
registered Partner Family. Also, anyone participating in the race who has been adopted is eligible for 
a FREE race. Register at PSFSUPERHERO5K.ORG

National Adoption Month
By Jenna Rowland, Community Relations Assistant

November is National Adoption Month, 
and we are hosting an annual celebration 
to honor our amazing adoptive families. 
This year, partners will safely gather 
to cheer on our adoptive families as 
they drive through our 2021 red carpet.

Each family will have the opportunity to 
enjoy a professional family photo session, 
so we hope to see everyone dressed in 
their best red carpet attire!

The event will be held on November 19th 
from 4:00-6:00 PM at the Partnership for 
Strong Families Headquarters office. We 
hope to share this celebration with all of 
our amazing adoptive families and our 
wonderful partners!

7th Annual Superhero 5k
By Tricia Braitsch, Post-Adoption Liaison



Homework Help
by Jenna Rowland, Community Relations Assistant

Our participating resource centers have kicked off their after-school Homework Help 
programs for the 2021-2022 school year! These are programs that offer assistance in topics such 
as reading, writing, and math for students who may need additional support outside of the 
classroom. Homework Help is offered in one session for grades 1 - 5 and another session 
for grades 6 - 12 at our NorthStar Family Resource Center, SWAG Family Resource Center, and 
Library Partnership Resource Center.

These programs are often led by our Family Support Facilitators, volunteer teachers, and 
resource center volunteers. These programs occur multiple times per week, and always include 
a healthy snack. As a former SWAG Family Resource Center Intern I had the opportunity 
to assist in the Spring 2021 Homework Help program. It was always so exciting to see 
the students make progress with their academics as the weeks went on. Homework Help 
is an important and heavily-utilized program that the resource centers offer, and the spots 
always fill up quickly! 
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Normalcy Spotlight

@partnershipforstrongfamilies Partnership for Strong Families

By Jenna Rowland, Community Relations Assistant

Fulfilling normalcy requests is a large part of 
what we do in the Community Relations 
department. Our normalcy efforts directly 
affect the youth in care. 

For many of the youth that we serve, life has 
been traumatic, exhausting, and at times very 
different from another child they may 
encounter. Our normalcy funds are there to 
offer the opportunity to experience "normal" 
moments such as football camp, getting your 
learner's permit, receiving a bicycle, and so 
much more!

If you are interested in learning more about 
normalcy or donating to our normalcy fund 
please contact Jenna Rowland at 
Jenna.Rowland@pfsf.org. We also accept 
online or check donations to our normalcy 
fund through our website at pfsf.org/donate/.

Social Media
By Jenna Rowland, Community Relations Assistant

This month we celebrated our "One Size Does Not Fit All" campaign in order to bring awareness to 
the many types of individuals and lifestyles that can open their homes to fostering youth. We also 
raised awareness in honor of National Domestic Violence Awareness Month by sharing local partner 
agencies that can assist individuals experiencing domestic abuse. 



Learn more 
about how 

our innovative 
services are 
keeping our 
community’s 
children safe. 

Visit us at 
www.pfsf.org

PSF Headquarters
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Suite A
Gainesville, FL 32607

352.244.1500

Meet the Bergmans!

National Adoption Month Spotlight

"We never try to push or help 
him forget his past- it’s part of 
who he is and always will be, 

but we take the good and move 
forward as we make new 

memories and new traditions 
that join where he came from 
and where he is to a perfect 
celebration of who we have 

become and continue to evolve 
into as a family. "
- The Bergmans

Partnership for Strong Families is a community-based care lead agency contracted with the Department of Children and Families.
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